
I strongly support this bill to provide monetary support for small local owned theater owners. They have been completely shut down 
for over a year and these theaters provide a entertainment venue that large corporate theater chains don't. As a strong advocate for 
the arts I feel it is imperative for Salem to support these theaters as they advance the arts and entertainment industry greatly.


